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 Bill Butcher COMMNT2015/0098/P 04/02/2015  11:41:39 Dear Ms Chivers, Regarding the installation of a new condenser unit and erection of an enclosure at 

roof level, I am concerned about the installation of the condenser as I live in the building directly next 

to 144a Clerkenwell Rd in a residential building (address below).

My concern is that there are already condenser units situated on the roof level of 144a which give off a 

certain amount of background noise, particuarly when they are left running through the night.

My bedroom along with  other residents in Summers street is situated very close to vicinity and rooftop 

of 144a, probably no more than 5 metres away therefore adding another condenser unit will only 

increase to the background noise level.

Kind Regards

Bill Butcher

apt 23

1-10 Summers 

Street

London

EC1R5BD

Page 117 of 149


